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My name is Mary Roy. I'm a resident of Oakland, a survivor of domestic abuse, and 
an avid 2nd Amendment supporter. LD2283 should not be passed. Maine currently 
has laws that are not enforced. Making more won't stop criminals and people intent on
doing harm. Legal, law abiding citizens are the only ones that will be affected by this 
bill. Restricting law abiding citizens the ability to bear arms is unconstitutional.


